


From: Matthew Miller
To: PERC, Filing (PERC)
Cc: Matthew Miller; Chris Dugovich; Bill Keenan; Melinda Hunter (melindahunter2010@gmail.com)
Subject: Recognition - Skagit Transit Dispatch
Date: Friday, August 31, 2018 9:09:26 AM
Attachments: Signed Cards - Skagit Transit.pdf

Representation Petition - Skagit Transit.pdf

To Whom It May Concern:
I have attached a petition for union recognition at the Skagit Transit Authority which would be unit a
Dispatch/Schedule/Customer Service. The unit has 12 employees.
Sincerely,
Matthew A. Miller
Staff Representative
Washington State Council Of
County And City Employees
AFSCME, AFL-CIO
425-303-8818
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